
 
 
 
 
 

Enterprise Zone Hiring Credit Voucher Fee Policy 
 
 
Due to the requirements of California Senate Bill 1097, Kings EDC will charge each 
voucher submitted to Kings EDC, effective April 1, 2008, $60.00, whether or not the 
voucher is ultimately judged acceptable.   
 
Upon approval or denial, an invoice will be mailed within 3 business days to the 
appropriate party for payment of the fee.  Payment will be expected within 10 business 
days.  Once payment is received, the vouchers (approved or denied) will be mailed to the 
appropriate party. 
 
Hiring Credit Voucher applications should be mailed or delivered with all necessary 
backup to the following address: 
 

Kings EDC 
120 North Irwin Street 

Hanford, CA 93230 
 

All checks for fees should be made payable to Kings EDC with the invoice numbers 
included on the memo line. 
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